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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: AMO's annual report on the CCBF and the distribution of surplus 
administration fees

Attachments: 2023 Annual Report - Part I.pdf

Dear Mayor Rochefort, 

AMO’s latest report on the Canada Community-Building Fund (CCBF) is now available. 

The report describes how municipal governments across Ontario are investing the Fund to build, 
enhance, and renew local infrastructure. Explore our map to see how the Fund is shaping your 
community – and connect with us on X, Instagram, and LinkedIn to see more examples of the Fund at 
work. 

AMO is proud of its work in administrating the CCBF. Through the ten-year renewal of the Fund, we 
were able to ensure that it continues to provide predictable funding – without the need for application 
– to be invested in priority infrastructure projects. 

I'm happy to announce that we will deliver an additional $10.5 million to municipalities this 
November - a direct result of AMO's efficient administration of the Fund. Please see our FAQs for 
more information. 

Sincerely, 
Robin Jones 
AMO President 

cc: Jason Trottier, Chief Administrative Officer/Treasurer 


